
 

THE HELPING HAND SCHOLAR GREEN NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the weekly well-being Newsletter! 

Hi everyone! This week we have seen lots of rain, thunder and lightning. I do 

hope you have all managed to keep busy and still get to go outside in between 

the rain. The grass and flowers have certainly had a good drink! This week’s 

newsletter has a nature theme. I do hope you enjoy it! Mrs Ashworth x 

 

 

There are lots of ideas, but I have 

chosen just a few: 

• Playdoh nature prints 

• Nature paintbrushes 

• Bark rubbings 

• Rock balancing 

• Garden yoga 

 

 

Why not take part in a butterfly count? 

https://www.bigbutterflycount.org/ 

https://www.bigbutterflycount.org/

